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March 31, 2022
BY E-MAIL
Daniel Goldner, Chair
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 19-126, Northern Utilities, Inc.
Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan

Service List Addition

Dear Chair Goldner:

Please add Matthew Fossum, fossumm@unitil.com, to the service list in the

above-referenced docket.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if

you have any questions concerning this filing.

CcC: Service List

Sincerely,
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Matthew J. Fossum
Senior Counsel

Matthew J. Fossum
Senior Counsel
fossumm@unitil.com

T 603.773.6537
WwWWw.unitil.com

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842
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